PERMANENT MISSION OF TURKMENISTAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AT GENEVA
23, Avenue de France, 1202 Genéva, Telephone: +4122 7491000, Facsimile: +4122 7491001, E-mail: tm_ch@live.com

Ne01-8/UNECE/586
December 9, 2013

Excellency,

With reference to your letter ECE/ENV/2013/354T dated November 12, 2013 I have
the honour to forward the information on ongoing work within the Government of
Turkmenistan in order to bring the national legislation in accordance with the provisions of
the Convention on Access to Information, Public Participation in Decision-making and
Access to Justice in Environmental Matters (Aarhus Convention).

I would highly appreciate it if you could kindly transmit it to the Aarhus Convention
Compliance Committee in order to take it into account in the preparation of the

recommendations to the Meeting of the Parties at its fifth session.

Please, accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Esen Aydogdyev
Ambassador/Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Mr. Sven Alkalaj

United Nations Under-Secretary-General.
Executive Secretary

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe
Geneva



